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UNCLASSIFIED

Dear Sir/Madam,
 
I have just joined defence, and have had personal accounts of Linkedin and Facebook
before joining Defence.
I used to add my new position title including my employer’s name in my profile of
Linkedin and Facebook when I commenced working for a new employer.
 
Can you advise whether I can add my new position title and organisation’s name on my
account profile of Linkedin and Facebook or not?
 
Your advice shall be much appreciated.
 
Yours faithfully
 
 
 

IMPORTANT: This email remains the property of the Department of Defence and is subject to the
jurisdiction of section 70 of the Crimes Act 1914. If you have received this email in error, you are
requested to contact the sender and delete the email.
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